
                      July 2016 
Dear Fellow Laborers in the Gospel, 

 It has been quite a busy month! God has done some amazing things for 
Happy Valley Baptist Church recently. About 18 months ago, our ministry partners, 
the Dinsmores, heard of a building someone wanted to donate to a church. To make a 
long story short, after much waiting, paperwork, and trusting God, the property was 
finally given to the church about two weeks ago! The property is a ski hill and lodge 
that has not been used for about 15 years. It includes several acres of land, the 
building, a large maintenance shed, and all the ski lift equipment, skis, etc. The 
building is great for use as a church. The Dinsmores are living in one end of the 
building, and the large open room at the other end is used for our church services.  

 Please pray for wisdom and provision as we do a lot of work on the building. 
It has been sitting unoccupied for 15 years and needs some work. The inside of the 
building is great, but there are some other issues that need to be taken care of. We 
already put up two walls and replaced the well pump and the hot water tank. The 
biggest job will be to replace some of the floor joists and beams underneath that have 
partially rotted. We also need to replace some of the exterior boards, paint the outside 
of the building, and the roof will need to be redone within the next year or two. If you 
would like to see some pictures of the new building and get a few more frequent 
updates, please visit our Facebook page, Light to Labrador. 

 It is exciting to see what God is doing here in Labrador! Just today, someone 
asked me, “Aren’t you from that new church in town?” We have handed out hundreds 
of flyers and tracts over the last two months, and have had several visitors in the 
services. One in particular has been faithful coming to the services for over a month. 
A young man from a good church in Newfoundland moved up here for work recently, 
and it is a blessing to have him in the church as well. 

 We will have a booth at a local festival in two weeks. We will be handing out 
church flyers, tracts, and John and Romans booklets. Please pray that many people 
will be interested in hearing the Gospel and will visit the church services. We are also 
planning to do a day camp outreach in August.  

 In case you did not receive our updated contact info in our last prayer letter, 
here it is again. My email is nate@light2labrador.com. You may also reach me by 
phone or text at 757-905-0207. Our updated mailing info is as follows: 
Nate and Christy Minion 
PO Box 804 Stn C 
Goose Bay, NL A0P 1C0 Canada 

For the Gospel and His glory, 

Nate, Christy, Vera, and Emma Minion
“To preach the Gospel in the Regions Beyond” 
2 Corinthians 10:16
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